Virtual Meeting with the University of Santo Tomas’s Faculty of Pharmacy

April 11, 2022

On April 11, 2022, from 09.00 a.m. - 10.00 a.m. (Bangkok time), MUPY’s executives led by Assoc.
Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, together with Asst.
Prof. Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, Chairperson of the Department of Biochemistry, and Mr. Amporn
Songkasiri attended a Zoom meeting to discuss academic collaboration with the delegates from the
Philippines’ University of Santo Tomas’s Faculty of Pharmacy, led by Prof. Dr. Aleth Therese L.
Dacanay, the Dean. The meeting aimed to further discuss collaborative activities between two
institutions, particularly an online training program for biochemistry students from the University

of Santo Tomas’s Faculty of Pharmacy.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3128



